
 

November 6, 2019 

Dear Saint Kateri School families,  
 A great day was had by Saint Kateri School students this Halloween!  Students came 
to school dressed in their Halloween costumes and were able to parade outside for our 
families.  We were so lucky the rainy weather came later ~ Whole school Halloween BINGO 
was followed by many Halloween parties.  Thank you to all the families that came and 
clapped and cheered as our students walked by and volunteered in our classrooms that day!   
  Thank you to Miss Hanss and the 3rd grade class for leading us in the All Saints Day 
Mass last Friday.  What a special way to end our week ~  
 Don’t forget that this Friday, November 8th we will be holding our Veteran’s Day 
Prayer Service at 1:15pm in the church.  Families are encouraged to attend!  Please invite any 
veterans that you know to come and be celebrated that day.   
 A huge Thank You to our volunteers who supplied treats for the Election Day Goodie 
Table!  A special shout out to Brandi Watterson, mom to Arieana in 5th grade, and her team 
of Goodie Table workers.  Many of our volunteers have put in years of service to our school 
and will pass the torch to new families when their children graduate SKS in June.  Please 
consider giving your time and talents!    
 Last month I read the book Ada Twist Scientist by Andrea Beatty to all of our students 
at Saint Kateri School.  It is funny for both children and adults, the illustrations draw you into 
the details, and there is so much to have an engaging discussion about.  But wait ~ there’s 
more!  It is part of a series of books that showcase students in a 2nd grade class that are real 
thinkers and doers.  I highly recommend them, and I think our students would agree!    
 Today is our first Walk-A-Thon Spirit Day and our students and faculty are also 
participating in Jeans for Troops.  All monies collected today will go to help the veterans 
with housing, health care and employment opportunities.  Thank you for supporting our 
veterans.   
 Thank you for all you do for your child and Saint Kateri School!  We would not be the 
amazing school we are without your support.  
 
 
God bless you and your family! 
 
 
 
Mrs. Terri Morgan 
Principal, Saint Kateri School  
 



 
4th grade participated in an Escape Room 
On Halloween to save the office from  
Snails ~ these are the first escapees!  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Halloween Fun ~ with Winston and the Giving Tree! 

 
Election Day Goodie Table!  Many 

yummy treats were available for 

sale.  Thank you for a long day of 

preparation and manning the 

table ~ all to support SKS 

students! 

Mark Your Calendars: 

December Hot Lunch opens   11/6 

Veteran’s Day Prayer Service (1:15pm) 11/8 

NO SCHOOL -Veteran’s Day                       11/11 

Quiet Mass (4th/1st) 8:45am           11/12 

December lunch ordering closes (9:30am)      11/13 

Blessings and Breakfast 7:30am           11/15 

Book Fair     11/18-11/22 

Quiet Mass (3rd/K) 8:45am                       11/19 

School Picture Retake  Day            11/20 

Preschool 11:00am dismissal           11/21 

K-5 11:30am dismissal            11/21 

P/T Conferences 12:00-7:00pm           11/21 

NO SCHOOL P/T Conferences            11/22 

No Quiet Mass             11/26 

NO SCHOOL Thanksgiving Recess      11/27-11/29 

1st Week of Advent              12/1 

Parent’s Association Meeting @ 6:00pm      12/2 

ROC the Day               12/3 

School Mass @ 8:45am (5th grade)              12/3 

Spirit Day               12/4 

2nd Week of Advent               12/8 

Quiet Mass (4th/1st)                         12/10 

 

 


